Village Of Chaumont
Minutes of Public Hearing 
Valley Peetza Site Plan Review
Proposed Budget Work Session #3
March 15, 2022 | 6:00 PM
 
Location of Meeting:
Village Office
12175 State Route 12E
Chaumont, New York 13622
 
Present at Meeting: Valerie Rust, James Morrow, Jose Sosa, Dori-Ann Froelich, Michael Nichols, Karen Fitzgerald, & Erin Fulton
 
The Public Hearing of the Village of Chaumont was called to order at 6:00 PM on March 15, 2022 at the Village Office by Mayor Valerie Rust.

Valley Peetza Site Plan Review

Mayor Rust shared that Valley Peetza is looking to expand their building. Deputy Clerk Fitzgerald clarified that it is a 12x25 storage shed and not an expansion that would increase the size of the business. Their permit application went through the Village Zoning & Code Enforcement Officer, and then to the Village Planning Board, who sent it on to the Village Board of Trustees with a recommendation of approval. After looking through the application, the Board of Trustees had no questions and moved forward to vote on approval during the Regular Board Meeting. 

Proposed Budget Work Session

The Board of Trustees went through the proposed 2022-2023 budget, specifically changes and adjustments made by Mayor Rust due to vendor price increases, including a 5% increase in electrical and fuel costs. The budget can be found at the Village Clerk’s office for perusal by any interested parties. 

It was decided that the Village Board of Trustees will be voting to accept the final budget for 2022-2023 at a Public Hearing on April 19th, 2022 at 6:00 PM, preceding the regular scheduled Village Board meeting at 6:30 PM. 

The Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:30 PM by Mayor Rust.
 

Respectfully Submitted 
Erin Fulton
Erin Fulton
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